
Victorian State TR Team
State team members travelled to Karramomus Rifle Range on Saturday 23rd November for their 
third team practise.  The weather was hot and windy making for challenging conditions, as was 
the flies!  


Practise consisted of three ranges being 900 yards and two 1000 yards with 10, 7 and 10 shots 
respectively.  


With everyone contributing to the smooth running of the day we were able to finish up early 
afternoon and retire to the club house for a much welcomed afternoon tea followed by a brief 
team meeting. 


Again many thanks to the Karramomus Rifle Club for allowing us to hold our practise at their 
range and for the help from several of the club members on the day.


The team will now take a break over the hotter months to recharge and freshen up ready for final 
preparations next year for the NRAA National Championships in Brisbane.


